
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                  16 July 25 

 

The end of term report that reports on your child’s progress will be available on the 

Go4Schools on the last day of term, Friday 18th July. Please refer to the information below if 

you are logging in for the first time.  

 

Logging in for the first time 

 

● Go to https://www.go4schools.com 

● Click on login and choose parents login 

● Click first-time user 

● Enter your email address (this is the email address we have on record) 

● Click on new password 

● Use the email address sent to you by Go4Schools to login at 

https://www.go4schools.com 

 

The request for a password should take no more than 5 minutes. Please check your spam 

and trash folder if you do not receive a notification. In the email you will find a link to set a 

password. Details about how to set your password are included in the attached user guide. 

 

Once logged in, what will you see? 

 

The first page you access when you login to Go4Schools is the overview page. For a more 

detailed view, click on each section, or use the menu on the left of the screen to get 

information on attendance, progress, reports and timetable. 

 

To access your child’s termly report, click on the reports icon in the menu on the left and 

select the report from the options available. 

 

What if my email address has changed or I have not previously shared one? 

 

Please respond to the recent ParentMail about updating your email address if you have a 

new email address or have not previously shared one with the school. 

 

For more information about how to log in for the first time and how to use Go4Schools 

please see the user guide on our school website: 

https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/parents/updates-letters-to-

parents 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C Nash 

Assistant Head                                              
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